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Christ is Risen !

Dear Fr. Dmytro:

Re: Pastoral Appointments Effective August 1, 2023 -

Effective August 1, 2023, the Eparchy will realign the boundaries of its Pastoral Districts to facilitate the redistribution of
pastoral assignments among the clergy in an effort to better serve the needs of the faithful.

We have been informed by Fr. Michael Smolinski, Provincial Superior, that you are one of the three Redemptorist priests
who will be assigned to Saskatchewan for the three-year period commencing August 1, 2023.

You are hereby appointed as an Assistant Pastor of the Ukrainian Catholic Parish of Ss. Peter & Paul at Saskatoon,
Saskatchewan. Fr. Raymond Lukie will continue in his role as Pastor. J ointly with Fr. Ray, you will be responsible for
all pastoral duties at the parish. You will serve in the capacity of Assistant Pastor until my revocation, revocation by my
successor, or reassignment by your superior, whichever comes first.

May God grant you the grace to carry out these new responsibilities. On behalf of the faithful of the Eparchy of
Saskatoon, I welcome you back to Saskatchewan. I pray that the administrative changes introduced effective August 1,
2023 reflect God’s will and meet the spiritual and material needs of the faithful and the clergy within the Eparchy of

Saskatoon.

In Christ,

Most Rev. Lawrence Huculak OSBM
Apostolic Administrator of the Eparchy of Saskatoon
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